
From:
To: Laura Friend
Subject: Alieda Farms Ltd/ BA20002 Response to Request for Review
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 9:47:57 AM

Hello,

We have read and understood Mr Gauf's concerns about flooding on his property. We wish to
reiterate what was said in previous discussions and letters.
Our buildings will not be constructed in a water course, as you can see from the attached map.
The construction will not affect the water courses. The water flow from Mr Gauf's property
ends up in the main water course on our property which we will not construct our buildings
in. 
Nathan Shirley from the NRCB has walked the land and found that the elevation of Mr Gauf's
buildings is higher than the elevation of Alieda Farms' proposed building site. 
Sincerely,
Cameron and Deanna DeWit
Alieda Farms Ltd. 
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